

GOVERNOR'S HIGHWAY SAFETY PROGRAM

5707 MacCorkle Avenue, Southeast Post Office Box 17600 Charleston, WV 25317-0010

www.dmv.wv.gov

Joe Manchin III Governor

June 1, 2010

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

TO:

CPS Community

FROM:

Trish Anderson

CPS Coordinator

SUBJECT: Child Safety Seat Emergency Identification Sticker's

Please find enclosed newly updated Child Safety Seat Emergency Identification Stickers. Please discard old stickers that you may have.

As you are aware, if a crash should occur and the parent or caregiver is unconscious or fatally injured, placement of these stickers ensure rapid identification of small children in car seats or boosters in the event of an emergency.

The parent or caregiver is encouraged to fill out the information on the sticker and place it on the right front comer (child's right), under the cushion or center back of the child's safety seat. The two small round stickers should be visibly placed on both sides of the seat.

If you have any questions, please feel to contact me at (304) 926-2509 or email at Trish.A.Anderson@wv.gov.

Thank you!

/ta